
Adrina Zanazanian 
587 Third venue 
New York, N. Y. 10 16 

Dear Adrina: 

November 24, 1972 

He are extremely grateful for your willingness 
to be a St. Vartan Steward, and for your generosity £n 
donating $100 in your capacity as a Steward. 

lve hope this will be a beginning in establishing 
true stewardship in our Church. 

special 1 pel pin is being prepared for S ewards; 
as soon as they are ready we will be very pleased o send 
you one which we e rnestly hope you will wear. 

It is our hope you '"ill renew your stew rdship 
regularly each year, about which we will be in touch with 
you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

JA:aa Jac Antreassian 
encl. Executive Director 

P. s. The enclosed receipt for $115 also covers your 
Museum membership. 


